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August 12th, 2019 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 south Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

RE: Service List Changes in Docket No. DE16-576 

Dear Director Howland: 

Please remove jack@revisionenergy.com and add dclapp@revisionenergy.com from 
the service list in the above reference dockets. Hard copies will be provided upon 
request. 

Thank you for your assistance. 
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Co-founder 
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